
Certification by Certifying Officer  

regarding the government website where the  

Notice of Finding of No Significant Impact,   

Notice of Intent to Request Release of Funds,  

and Environmental Assessment 

were published and the date of publication 

 

 

I, Yasmine Robinson, in my capacity as Certifying Officer for the City of Saint Paul, 

hereby certify that the Notice of Finding of No Significant Impact, Notice of Intent to 

Request Release of Funds, and the Environmental Review Record for the Ramsey 

County Lead Window Replacement Program FY ‘24-’25 were published on the City’s 

Environmental Review Records website at 

https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/planning-and-economic-

development/planning/current-activities/environmental-review and that the date of 

publication of the documents on the website is September 15, 2025.   

 

 

Yasmine Robinson 

Certifying Officer  

September 15, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/planning-and-economic-development/planning/current-activities/environmental-review
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/planning-and-economic-development/planning/current-activities/environmental-review

